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I support this bill as an RN licensed in RI. I would like to see this end of life option in RI. I have cared for several family 
members who suffered needlessly and terribly from terminal illnesses, especially with dementia. I would not want that 
ever for myself or those caring for me. There is no dignity in these circumstances, even when you try to have the best 
care and advocacy. It’s simply a devastating existence. 
Thank you for the opportunity to share my view. 
Sincerely, 
Sharyn McAllister Caldwell, RN 
Sent from my iPhone 


